Office of Development

Mount Sinai Health System
One Gustave L. Levy Place, Box 1049

k, NY 10029-6574
Mount N Yark,
S.O : T 212-659-8500

mal F 212-987-1763

philanthropy.mountsinai.org

January 04, 2019

Charity Chess Championship, Inc.
1050 Park Ave. 6D
New York, NY 10028

Ladies and Gentlemen:
Thank you for Charity Chess Championship, Inc.'s recent contribution to the Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai.

Each and every gift we receive makes a difference. Through the involvement and generosity of friends like you, Mount Sinai will
continue to achieve the highest standards of research, education, and clinical care.

Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

NA e v Hsthe_

Katherine Hutter
Executive Director
Administration & Campaign Finance

KH:he
Receipt ID: 592953

------------------------------------------------------- OFFICIAL RECEIPT

Total Received:  $56,100.00

Gift Purpose:  To support the Ovarian Cancer Translational Research Fund
Date Processed:  12/31/2018

In accordance with IRS Regulations, this is vowr official receipt and your gift is tax deductible to the full extent of the law. Unless otherwise noted
abave, no goods or services were provided to you in consideration for this gift. Please retain this letter for vour records. Should you have any
questions or require additional information, please contact the Office of Development at 212-659-8500).
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January 15,2019

Charity Chess Championship, Inc.
1050 Park Avenue, #6D
New York, NY 10028

Ladies and Gentlemen:

[ want to thank you for the Charity Chess Championship’s recent gift to Mount Sinai. Your organization’s
support of the Ovarian Cancer Translational Research Fund will have a meaningful impact on our institution
and the communities we serve.

With this contribution, Dr. Peter Dottino and his team will advance their efforts to develop novel therapeutics
for ovarian cancer. None of this work would be possible without the generosity of organizations like yours, and
we appreciate your partnership.

Thank you again.

With gratitude,

Mark Kostegan, FAHP
Chief Development Officer
Senior Vice President for Development
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